
From: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net
Subject: silence about FOR-17-0244

Date: April 13, 2018 at 7:59 PM
To: p.young@lancaster.ac.uk
Cc: Derek Bunn dbunn@london.edu

Dear Prof. Young,

From your extended silence, I gather you are disinclined to further consider FOR-17-0244.

Is that correct?

Please let me know.

Thanks for your consideration,

Pat

Patrick Frank, Ph.D.
Palo Alto, CA 94301
email: pfrank830@earthlink.net
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
These things are, we conjecture, like the truth;
But as for certain truth, no one has known it.

          Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
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